From: David Spencer
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There is a glaring geographic error in how the CT-1 and CT-5 congressional districts have been drawn
which is obvious by just looking at the map. Bristol and New Britain are of comparatively equal size. New
Britain is about 10 miles from Hartford, the center of CT-1, while Bristol borders Litchfield County. New
Britain should be in CT-1 and Bristol should be in CT-5. This would eliminate the appearance that the
districts might have been gerrymandered.

Sincerely,
David Spencer
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